
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Caring Adult, 

We would like to extend a welcome to seventh grade to you and your child from the Eau Claire 
Area School District and inform you of immunization requirements. 
 
Wisconsin State Law requires that all immunizations be up to date within 30 days of entering 
the school system.  New students will be asked to provide a record of immunizations at 
registration; all others are requested to provide records to the school when your child receives 
additional immunizations. Please take the opportunity to take care of this prior to the start of 
school. 

 

Immunization Requirements for incoming 7thgraders: 
 

• Tdap (Tetanus, Diphtheria, and Pertussis) vaccine 
 

*Waivers for personal, religious or health reasons remain an option. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your school nurse. 

Sincerely, 
Eau Claire Area School District Nurses 
https://www.ecasd.us/District/Departments/Student-Services/School-Nurses 
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